Representation of the Practice

It is important to remember that all employees of (NAME OF PRACTICE) are representatives of the practice. Employees are expected to behave in an appropriate and businesslike manner in the office, while attending business functions, communicating with the public, and/or working with others within the practice. Inappropriate behavior will not be tolerated and is subject to disciplinary action.

Participation in community charitable events is encouraged. These events may provide a positive image of the practice. When representing the practice, employees must present themselves in a professional manner and appearance at all times. 

    

In addition, employees must remember their behaviors outside of work may have either a negative or positive reflection on the practice. Employees need to be cognizant of this representation and should maintain a standard of behavior in the community that assures their reputation and the reputation of the practice is not harmed.
Uniform/Dress Code

Each employee at (NAME OF PRACTICE) is a representative of the practice. Employees are expected to maintain a well-groomed and professional appearance with modest, appropriately fitting, clean and neat attire. Meticulous personal hygiene is also a must. Employees are asked to wear minimal make-up while at work. Due to the nature of work performed at the practice, employees with long hair must tie it back during the workday. Also, employees must refrain from wearing any type of perfume or scented lotion at work in order to avoid possible allergic reactions from the patients.

Employees whose positions require them to work directly with patients are required to wear appropriate clothing. A uniform allowance is provided to certain employees (IMMEDIATELY, AFTER 90 DAYS, AFTER ONE YEAR OF SERVICE, ETC.) with the practice. All equipment and clothing required by MIOSHA for certain positions are available on-site for the employee’s use.
